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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]                                                                                                       Final Reminder – After half term we will not be accepting cash payments at the office for dinners, trips and clubs. Please have a go at using the online payment (EDUSPOT) application and if you have any problems or would like to pay using Paypoint instead, please contact Mrs Morgan or Mrs Smith in the office.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly :   		99.63%    Year 5
Whole School : 		95.24%
Yearly Attendance : 	94.90%

Best Bits of the Week

Early Years
Baking bread and making star biscuits.
Year 1
Making propellers in Science
Year 2
Writing our own poems.
Year 3
Writing our finding tale.
Year 4
Creating our own investigations in Science.
Year 5
Creating a replica of the Solar System.
Year 6
Canal Boat art.


Some parents may have been approached by our visitors this week from the Local Authority. We have had a school review and the comments received were very positive!Key Events week beginning 29the October ….
Monday : Y3 Visit from Warburtons
Tuesday & Wednesday – Parents’ Afternoons
Wednesday – Y5 Bikeability
Thursday – FOBS Bake Sale
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember that school is now closed for half term and will re-open at 8.45am on Monday 29th October. Have a happy and safe half term.
School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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